
 
 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release 

 

 

UNITED BATTERY METALS CORP. ANNOUNCES  

MARKETING CAMPAIGN 

 

VANCOUVER, BRITISH COLUMBIA, CANADA, September 11, 2020 – United Battery Metals 

Corp. (CSE: UBM; OTC: UBMCF; FWB: 0UL) (“UBM” or the “Company”) is pleased to announce the 

commencement of a marketing campaign by Promethean Marketing, Inc. (“Promethean”). Furthering its 

strategy to generate a greater following among United States investors, the Company has retained 

Promethean to provide marketing services such that, in exchange for payment by the Company to 

Promethean of an aggregate of USD$250,000, Promethean will design, create, and distribute advertising 

content for a term of up to 90 days.  

 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

“Michael Dehn” 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

For further information, please contact the Company at: (778) 233-3537. 

 

The Canadian Securities Exchange does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 

release. 

 
Forward-Looking Statements Caution  

This news release includes forward-looking statements that are subject to risks and uncertainties. All statements 

within, other than statements of historical fact, are to be considered forward-looking, including all statements in 

regard to, among other matters, the Company’s strategy to increase visibility in the United States. Although the 

Company believes the expectations expressed in such forward-looking statements are based on reasonable 

assumptions, such statements are not guarantees of future performance and actual results or developments may 

differ materially from those in forward-looking statements. Factors that could cause actual results to differ 

materially from those in forward-looking statements include market prices, exploitation and exploration successes, 

obtaining necessary approval from the Canadian Securities Exchange, continued availability of capital and 

financing, and general economic, market or business conditions. There can be no assurances that such statements 

will prove accurate and, therefore, readers are advised to rely on their own evaluation of such uncertainties. The 

Company does not assume any obligation to update any forward-looking statements except as required under the 

applicable laws. 


